
MARK WHITE 
GOVERNOR 

Dr. Hector Garcia 
1315 Bright Street 

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR 
STATE CAPITOL 

AUSTIN, TEXAS 78711 

July 2s;, l98fl 

Corpus Christi, Texas 7840~ 

Dear Dr. Garcia: 

We were advised of your concern about a Texas Department of , 
Corrections memo which suggested curtailment of the use of Spanish· 
or any language, other than English, by TDC employees, 

TDC was contacted regarding this matter. We have been in-
formed that the aforementioned policy has been rescinded. 

We appreciate you bringing this ma~ter to Governor White's 
attention. If we can assist you in the future, do not hesitate to 
contact us again. 

BJW:sc 

cc: Jim Nelson 
Gilbert Pena 
Dwayne Holman 

Sincerely, 

Barbara ,J. Wi 11 i ams, 
Assistant General Counsel 


